LSJRSD.0167

From: Bob Rogers <bobrl32@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 3:23 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Bay-Delta Plan

When considering revision to the Bay-Delta water plan, please keep the environment at the forefront of your thinking.
Increase the flow in our rivers that flow into the Delta as proposed.

Thank you.

Robert R. Rogers

12700 Red Maple Cir. Spc 41
Sonora, CA 95370





